
VERWOOD BOWLING CLUB

Notice is hereby given that a Special General Meeting
will be held in the Clubhouse at 7.00 pm

on Wednesday 23rdMarch 2016

This will be followed by the Annual Spring Meeting

The Office of Vice President was not filled during the AGIVI on 28th October 2015.
However, after the meeting was dosed Michael Gerrard offered his services for this

post.

His generous offer was accepted by
President Pat Allington, Immediate Past President and Secretary Geoff Finn.

This appointment was recorded in the Minutes to the AGl"1 but requires ratification
by the members.

The meeting will therefore be for the business as stated below.

APOLOGIES:

To pass the following resolutions:

That

Mr. MICHAEL GERRARD

be and is hereby appointed Vice President of the Club.

Proposed by: Brenda Hall

Seconded by: Mike Allington


